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NM108 Bridge Work Scheduled 
near Texico, NM 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) announces that work is scheduled to 
begin on Bridge #5726 on NM108 the week of Monday, July 9, 2012.  The bridge is located 7.7 
miles north of junction US60/70/84 and NM108 at Texico, NM in Curry County.  The road will 
be closed in that area for approximately two weeks while construction is taking place.  Villalobos 
Construction Company from Las Cruces will be doing the work. 
 
A temporary detour will be established at County Road 16 (detour traffic east on County Road 
16) to Curry Road A (Stateline Road) and then on County Road 17 back to NM108. Both County 
Road 16 and 17 are about ¾ of a mile and traffic will travel about 1 mile on Curry Road A.  
Detour signs will be posted at all intersections and warning lights will be up for night travel.   
 
The Contractor will do rehabilitation work on the "T" beams on the bridge and the project will 
cost approximately $44,287.  Work will take place between the hours of  7:00am and 5:00pm, 
Monday through Friday.  Motorists are asked to watch for construction personnel working in the 
area and reduce speed while work is taking place.  
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may contact Richard Gonzales, 
NMDOT Construction Project Manager, at (575) 356-0047. 
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